
Project Update: November 2015 
 
The research was completed successfully with the help of funding from your organization, 
supports from the taxonomic experts, agencies and communities in the country. This research 
has established the baseline information for the study area which will enable to understand 
future changes in the freshwater aquatic community. 
 
The Research had involved the students from College of Natural Resources, forestry staff from 
Park, territorial divisions and communities. The finding were presented to students and 
faculty of College of Natural Resources. A poster presentation was also made during 3rd 
annual Bhutan Ecological Symposium in capital, Thimphu.  
 
The paper will be published in annual Journal of Bhutan Ecological Society in December 2015. 
Presently the paper is in the process of reviewing by the board of editors.  
 
Through this research i have gained experiences and enhanced skills and knowledge, and now 
i am confident to continue with this work to document the aquatic biodiversity in the Country 
and further collaborate with the Hindu-Kush Himalayan experts to explore the taxonomic 
level to Genus and species in future 
 

 


